PUBLIC NOTICE

San Joaquin County has prepared a draft of the Consolidated Annual Performance and
Evaluation Report (CAPER) for FY 2018-19. The CAPER, which has been prepared for
submittal to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD), reports on the
County’s overall performance in meeting its goals and objectives relative to the allocations of
HUD program resources during FY 2018-19. The CAPER is available for public review at the
San Joaquin County Community Development Department, 1810 E. Hazelton Avenue,
Stockton, CA 95205, Monday-Friday 9:00 am — 4:00 pm. The public review period concludes
September 27, 2019. Written comments may be mailed to the above address. If you have any
guestions or prefer to provide comments by telephone, please call (209) 468-3157.



